
Public Information Webinar - Aquila Back Forty Permit Application and Permit Application 
Amendment 

 
The Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) is hosting this webinar to 
inform the public about the Aquila Back Forty Mine permitting process and permit applications. This 
event is being hosted to provide relevant information prior to the official Public Hearing on the 
application that will be held on Tuesday June 25, 2019 at the Stephenson High School, Stephenson, 
Michigan. 

 
Webinar Date and Time 

 
June 17, 1:00 – 2:00 PM https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4482687315396973827  
  
June 18, 6:00 – 7:00 PM https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1513579309890763265  
 
The webinar will include presentations by EGLE staff on the permit applications noted below.  The 
webinar will also include time for questions from attendees.   
 

- Water Resource Division Permit Application: The applicant proposes to construct a tailings 
management facility and a contact water basin in association with the Back Forty Project mine. 
https://miwaters.deq.state.mi.us/miwaters/external/publicnotice/info/-
174095174355286963/details 

 
- Air Quality Division Permit to Install: Proposed installation and operation of the open pit mine 

and associated ore processing facility known as the Back Forty Project. 
http://www.deq.state.mi.us/aps/cwerp.shtml   

-  
- Oil, Gas and Minerals Division Mining Permit Amendment: The proposed decision on 

amendment application to Back Forty Project Mining Permit MP 01 2016. 
https://www.michigan.gov/egle/0,9429,7-135-3311_18442-359902--,00.html 

 
This webinar will be of interest to anyone that would like more information about the Aquila Back Forty 
Mine application, amendment application, and the EGLE permitting process. 
 
An electronic copy of this Public Information Webinar, complete with active links, will be posted on the 
3 division websites listed above. 
 
Note: this webinar is being provided for informational purposes and is not intended to be used to record 
official comments.  Official comments can be submitted in writing using the links above or made at the 
hearing on June 25th.  Information about the official comment period and hearing can be found on the 
EGLE calendar at https://www.michigan.gov/egle/0,9429,7-135-3308_3325---
,00.html?trumbaEmbed=view%3Devent%26eventid%3D132831205 
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